
RESEARCH CORPORATION 
405 LEXINGTON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 17 

CHARLES H. SCHAUER, SECRETARY 

DIRECTOR, DIVISION OF GRANTS 

December 19, 1956 

Mr. Grote Reber 
Hobart 
Tasmania, Australia 

Dear Grote: 

This is just a note to wish you a Merry
Christmas way down under. In all likelihood it's 
late in dispatch but the sentiment remains. 

We have ordered the supplies you asked 
for and have been assured by General Radio Company
that their end of it is due to be on the way soon. 
There is even a possibility that santa Claus will 
deliver that on time. I am not sure yet about the 
Brush recording ink, but if something doesn't stir 
up on it soon will take more positive action. 

Best wishes for the season and looking
forward to seeing you in 1957 sometime. 

Sincerely yours, 

;tjJ 
Charles H. Schauer 
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